Accessibility roadmap
In January 2020, the Kids in Museums team began informally testing our website to see how we could improve accessibility. We aimed to bring our website as close to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines version 2.1 AA standard as possible.
After our investigations, we identified a range of areas where we could improve our website’s accessibility, where it did not present a disproportionate burden to do so. We made the following changes:
· We altered our website design to have colour contrast ratio of 4.5:1.
· We improved the navigation of our website by adding a ‘skip to main content’ option. 
· We added accessible text to our social media icons and website search function.
· We ensured web pages that include the Welsh language are recognised by screen readers as Welsh.
· We added alt text on all existing website images.
· We improved the accessibility of existing PDFs by converting PDFs to HTML pages where possible or creating new accessible versions.
From now on, we will ensure that on our website:
· all new pictures uploaded include an alt text description
· all forms include accessible error text
· all link text clearly describes the content of the relevant hyperlink
· where it is essential to use PDFs, PDFs are accessible.
This document was last updated in December 2020.
If you find any problems not listed on this page or think we’re not meeting accessibility requirements, please contact us: getintouch@kidsinmuseums.org.uk 

